
 

Bonita Vista Middle School 

MATH PLACEMENT EXAM 
For Incoming 7th Grade Students 

 

 
 
 
 

 
May 27, 2025  

Bonita Vista Middle School 
 3:30pm – 4:30pm 

 
Bonita Vista Middle School teachers will be administering a math placement 

test to 6th grade students who will be attending BVM next year.  
  

This test is provided as an online diagnostic exam and will assist the 
counselors with better placement of students in math classes. 

 
 

 
RSPV by calling Marisa Perez at  

Bonita Vista Middle School (619) 397-2200 
(space is limited) 

 

http://bvm.sweetwaterschools.org/

